
 

 

1st August 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
Whilst hoping this letter finds you in the best of health, please take note of the following 
provisions. 
 
SCHOLASTIC YEAR 2023- 2024  

The coming scholastic year will start on Wednesday 27th September 2023. 
 
INTRODUCTORY MEETINGS 

It is the intention of the school administration to organise Online Parents’ Meetings in 
September 2023 as per the below schedule. Link for the online meeting will be sent via email 
in due course: 

12th September 2023 Year 7s 09:00 

13th September 2023 Year 8s 09:00 

15th September 2023 Year 9s 09:00 

18th September 2023 Year 10s 09:00 

19th September 2023 Year 11s 09:00 

 

It would be appreciated if you could leave these dates free. Thank you in advance for your 

cooperation. 
 
DISTRIBUTION OF TEXTBOOKS 

As per our yearly procedure, the teacher librarians will be distributing the set of textbooks 
needed by all students to be collected from school before the commencement of the new 
scholastic year. Students are kindly asked to enter from Gate 2 and proceed to Block 2 foyer.  
 

19th September 2023 Year 8s 08:15 – 14:30 

20th September 2023 Year 7s 08:15 – 14:30 

22nd September 2023 Year 9s 08:15 – 14:30 

 



 

 

 
More information will be provided closer to the date. During the first two weeks of school, 
books will be distributed to new students in other year groups.  
 
DATA COLLECTION 

Kindly fill in the attached data sheets and return them on the day you collect the books. 
 
COLLECTION OF MONEY 

Money will be collected by the entrance of block 2 on the same day when you collect the 
books.  This one-time payment will cover all expenses incurred for scholastic year 2023-2024 
including photocopies, school diary, identification tag, use of locker and the school magazine. 
It is of utmost importance that you prepare the exact amount in an envelope with name, 
surname and class. 
 

Year Group in 2023-2024 Total Amount 

Years 7 – 10 €40.00 

Year 11 €30.00 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

The school uniform, which also includes the school anorak, can be purchased from Yorkie 
School Uniforms. You can find more details here: 
https://zejtunmiddlesecondaryschool.com/school-uniform/  
 
STAY UPDATED 

It is of utmost importance that students check their school’s mailbox (iLearn) and our social 
media and school website on a regular basis. We will send regular updates during the summer 
holidays.  
 
 
Regards 
 
Mr A. Galea 
Head of School 

https://zejtunmiddlesecondaryschool.com/school-uniform/

